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We investigated an allegation that an NSF employee fraudulently obtained three Paycheck 
Protection Program (PPP) loans between 2020 and 2021. We subpoenaed bank records, reviewed 
open source documentation and interviewed the employee. Our investigation did not substantiate 
any misconduct by the NSF employee.  
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 
 
 


